
 
NYCNCC Board Performance Evaluation 

 

Staff prepared a self-evaluation survey for the NYCNCC Governing Board of Directors, which the 
NYCNCC Governing Board of Directors reviewed and approved on June 26, 2019. The survey 
was subsequently distributed electronically to the NYCNCC Governing Board of Directors. 55% 
(5 of 9) of the Directors responded to the survey. 


